East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Maths Date: 3.5.24

Good afternoon,

Happy Friday! I hope you all enjoy the long weekend.

We have had a busy week this week. Yesterday the whole of LKS2 went to the church. Our visit
supported our RE learning where we are studying Worship through music and song. We were
welcomed by Rev Ruth and the church choir. The choir is led by Ian Watts - a very talented musician.
The children enjoyed listening to the choir, Singing hymns and learning new gospel songs. They also
went up the bell tower to learn about bell ringing. The choir would love to have children from
St.Peter’s join them and sing with them. A few children from each class have expressed how they
would like to do this. If your child is keen, please contact either Rev Ruth or Ian Watts. They would
be made very welcome.

Curriculum:
Science: We have been learning about electrical circuits and conductors. We know that you need a
complete circuit to light a bulb and we have learned about conductors and insulators.

In history we are finding out all about the Ancient Sumerians, we will discover how their cities were
able to grow and develop and why their civilisations grew so quickly. We will learn about their
hierarchy and religion, their buildings and their defence, as well as the first ever Emperor. Later in
the term we shall find out what happened to them and compare them the Ancient Egyptians.

English: In T4W we have looked at the features of a portal story and next week we shall write our
own. I'm looking forward fo reading some very exciting stories.

Maths: We have finished our unit on decimals and the children can see the relationship between
tenths and hundreds and decimals. They have grasped this concept very well, but I feel they need
one more go at consolidating this using a place value chart (see homework). We are also focusing
hard on our times tables and having a final push to learning our 6, 7 and 8. PLEASE can this be your
homework focus for the next few weeks, until we have completed the test.

HOMEWORK:

Homework is not on Purple mash this week, but I have sent home the worksheet Divide 1 and 2 digits
by 100.

Times tables using purple mash twice and spellings once a week. Read three times a week (to be
recorded in work diary).

Thank you.

Mrs. Archer Dytch

To be returned by: 13.5.22




